
 
 

“The Final Countdown” 
 
Only 3 weeks to go until the Mega-Event!!!  We are now in  
“The Final Countdown” stage.  Here is an exciting incentive to help 
us finish strong!   
 
You can now be entered in “The Final Countdown” drawing.   
“The Final Countdown” prize is a $300 gift certificate to the Gene 
Grawe Fund!  BOTH THE SELLER AND THE PURCHASER will 
be entered in the drawing.  All tickets turned in beginning  Monday, 
May 16, 2016 will qualify.  Help us SELL OUT!!! 
 
Reminder…you can purchase tickets from school families, in all 
school offices or online at www.quincymegaraffle.org.  
 
The $300 gift certificate drawing will take place at the Mega Raffle 
Event on June 4, 2016.  The event is held on the KC Grounds from 
5pm-midnight!   

 
 
Thank you for helping us reach our goal of selling 4,000 tickets! 

 


